
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mariesha Bhoir of Year 4 participated in the Artistic Gymnastics 

competition held at DOGC (Dubai Olympics Gymnastics Club), in 

Dubai on the 16th of April 2022. 

She has been selected to compete in an international event - Malta 

Competition to be held in July 2022. We wish our young gymnast, 

Mariesha all the best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


